
GEORGE WARDROPE SPEAKS TO KIWANIS CLUB 
Mr. George Wardrope, MLA. for 

Port Arthur constituency spoke to the 
Kiwenis Club at their regular meeting 
on Tuesday evening. 

He first made some remarks about 
Kiwanis Clubs in a community and among 
other things he stated, "--established 
for the purpose of fostering brotherhood 
and the golden rule---a community can 
only be better with a Kiwanis Club in 
1H 

Mr, Wardrope then spoke of some 
of the requirements and advantages for 

northwestern Ontario and stated, "The 
first necessity here is roads and much 
emphasis is being placed on this". He 
told of the various projects which were 
to be constructed this year, 

Speaking of the St. Lawrence 
Seaway he said, "Deep waterways will 
move the seaway 1000 miles inland and 
put us right on the sea border — this 
will be a great advantage to this area", 

The speaker was introduced by 
C. E. Paget and thanked by Ken Weppler. 
M. 0. Nelson was in charge of the meeting. — 
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TERRAJE BAY AMATEUR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 
From last weeks line up of the 

new hockey executive we missed Ed 
Cavanaugh who will fill the Past Pres- 
idents post. Hd Cavanaugh will replace 
Ed Brady, last year's President, 
who will reside in Kapuskasing, 
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MEETING OF LOCAL ASSOCIATION OF GUIDES 
AND BROWNIES 

The regular meeting of the Local 
Association of Guides and Brownies 
will be held on Monday, May 23rd at 

7:30 pam. sharp, (instead of 8:00 p.m.) 
in the small meeting room at the 
Recreation Centre, All members, 
Guide and Brownie Leaders and others 
interested are invited to attend this 
meeting. 
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HOE DOWN SATURDAY NIGHT, MAY 21ST 

Due to popular demand we have been 
asked to stage another "GOOD OLD TIME 
DANCE" 

SO! SATURDAY, MAY 21 st, You 
Get Your Wish, 

Same Place sc Pe Bie CONE mGRooL 

Same Time Hee Be Geral ea 

Same Admission - «Adults 50¢ 
- Students 25¢ 

Same Good Music - 
ShE) YOU 'haE AS 

CREDIT UNION NEWS 
105 Years Service 

Canadian Credit Unions are also 
growing rapidly and we too have friends 
in the financial institutions, 

Noting that the credit unions were 
celebrating 105 years of service, the 
President of the Bank of Montreal sent the 

following measage to CUNA, the Credit Union's 
National Association, 

"T would like to be of the first tc 
congratulate your association on the progress 

it has made--particularly in recent years-—- 
and, as the Association's bankers, we are 
glad to be linked, in some degree, with the 
excellent work you are doing", 

"There is no doubt that the Credit 

Ur.ion is performing a most useful function 
in the Canadian economy and I would 
like to convey my best wishes for your con- 
tinued progress," 
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SALARY SOFTBALL PRACTICE 
There will be a Salary Softball 

Practice this Saturday, May 14th at 
2:00 ppm. Everybody be there, 
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BE LOH ce 6c miee 

ACCIDENTS HAPPEN IN A FLASH!


